
Evolution  of  Tahoe  Travel
event
Learn about the evolution of Tahoe travel from renowned U.S.
Forest Service historian and recreation officer Don Lane on
Aug. 24 at 8pm at the Lake of the Sky Amphitheater on the
South Shore

Lane knows Tahoe and had published “Tahoe Tales of Bygone Days
and Memorable Pioneers,” which will be part of the talk.

The talk is free, but donations will be accepted by the Tahoe
Heritage Foundation to support the Taylor Creek Summer Speaker
Series.

For more information, call (530) 543.2674.
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